
Dear Sir,

I am writing to you to register my strong opposition to proposed development plan at Site SA45

I have lived in Hadley Wood for over 20 years. I value all the green spaces within Hadley Wood 
and was drawn to the locality as it is surrounded by Green Belt, which protects the special 
character of the area. I therefore object to the proposed site allocation, which would allow the 
development of 160 homes on Green Belt land.

The proposed development is NOT SUSTAINABLE with limited local schools, healthcare, shopping 
and leisure facilities, poor local public transport and overcrowded local road. The proposed 
development will also destroy green belt and OUR UNIQUE HERITAGE LANDSCAPE.  With 
frequent extreme heavy rain due to climate change, local Monken Mead Brook already reached 
full capacity, the proposed development will significantly increase the risk of flooding.

Best regards


